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            17th March 2020 

To: All participating U15/U17 Team Managers   

Copy: England Squash. University of Nottingham. ESF Board. ESF Championship committee. WSF. 

 

CANCELLATION of U15/U17 European Team Championships : 7th-10th May 2020 England  

 

Dear U15/U17 participating Member Nations 

European Squash Federation and England Squash, together with host The University of Nottingham, are 
sincerely disappointed to announce the cancellation of the U15/U17 European Team Championships 
due to a recent Government press release regarding the prolonged and unknown consequences of the 
COVID-19 Coronavirus outbreak.  

Please share this information immediately so teams and parents are appropriately informed of this 
announcement.  

Please could Team Managers send the ESF office a note of the costs committed so far per team. We 
recommend airlines are contacted to establish whether flights can be changed or reimbursed. Please 
note that although travel costs will not be reimbursed by the host or ESF, we would still find this 
information useful. Further details regarding finances and other arrangements will be available in due 
course.  

The ESF Board remain fully committed to the health and welfare of players, hosts and officials, whilst 
taking the advice of Governments and health officials. Further information will be shared online as 
appropriate. 

Thomas Troedsson is the ESF lead contact for all COVID-19 Coronavirus. Please keep Thomas updated of 
developments in your nations.     

With kind regards 

 
 
 

Thomas Troedsson       Hugo Hannes 
Vice President Chair of the Championship Committee  President 
European Squash Federation     European Squash Federation 
e : tt@malmosquash.se 
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